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FORD FIREWORKS 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – The Ford Fireworks display on Monday, June 23, 2025 will result in the 

closure of streets north of Wyandotte Street from Pelissier Street to Aylmer Avenue and the closure of 

Riverside Drive from Huron Church Road to Devonshire Road, effective at 5:00 p.m.  The Windsor 

International Transit Terminal (WITT) will not be in service after 5:00 p.m., therefore the end of line for 

Route 115 will be the bus bay on Ouellette Avenue at Wyandotte Street southwest corner. Please 

use the following detour after 5:00 p.m. for Route 115: 
 

Route 115 

Northbound 
 

Regular route on Campbell to 

Right on Wyandotte  

Right on Ouellette to 

Ouellette at Wyandotte SW corner bus bay 
 

Route 115 

Southbound 
 

Start of route is at Ouellette at Wyandotte SW corner bus bay to 

Right on Elliott  

Right on Pelissier  

Left on Wyandotte  

Left on Campbell to 

Regular route 

 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions. -30- 


